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                        June 29, 2017 

 

To:  CHFA Lenders   

From:   CHFA Single Family Underwriting  

Subject: CHFA Loan Origination System (LOS) Lender Portal Update 

  

 

 

 

 

The CHFA Loan Origination System (LOS) Lender Portal is being modified to automatically delete   

data entered for Loan Reservations that are 120 days old and have not been submitted in the system  

for a CHFA loan number assignment.  

 

 

Beginning on MONDAY, JULY 3, 2017, all initial Reservations that have been “saved” but not  

“submitted”, within 120 days will automatically be deleted from the LOS Lender pipeline.  

 

 

Once these files have been deleted they cannot be restored and Lenders will no longer have access to  

the data.  Lenders will be required to submit a new reservation for any returning borrower that elects  

to continue with an application for CHFA mortgage loan financing. 
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